
July 18, 2023 

Via Electronic Filing 

Attn: Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
P.O. Box 47250 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Puget Sound Energy Gas Climate Commitment Act Tariff (UG-230470) and 
Facilitation of a Commission-led workshop series on the Climate Commitment Act (U-
230161) 

Dear Director Maxwell: 

The NW Energy Coalition (“NWEC”) respectfully submits the attached Cost 
Recovery Mechanism Concept for Gas Utility Allowance Purchases under the Climate 
Commitment Act (Attachment A). This submission is for consideration as supplemental 
comments to our July 7th comments in docket UG-230470 and our May 10th comments in 
docket U-230161. This concept is submitted for discussion and illustrative purposes only, 
and is not intended to be a proposal for a specific cost recovery mechanism in these or 
any future docket. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Lauren McCloy 
Lauren McCloy 
Policy Director 
NW Energy Coalition 
811 1st Ave. Suite 305 
Seattle, WA 98104 
(509) 201-3581
lauren@nwenergy.org
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